
Intimations – week beginning 10th June 2018 
 

1. There will be a retiring offering today in aid of St. Ninian’s, 
Larkfield. 

2. A Messy Church Fun Day will be held in the grounds of the 
church today from 11.30am – 1.30pm. An all-age bouncy castle 
will be set up and the Boys Brigade are kindly assisting with a 
BBQ. There will also be other games and crafts.  

3. Tea/ Coffee Fellowship will take place after the service today, as 
usual, in the Arran Hall. 

4. Worship next Sunday, 17th June 2018, will take place at 10am 
with Young Church and Creche. Tea/Coffee fellowship will follow 
in the Arran Hall. 

5. Afternoon Communion will take place on Wednesday 13th June 
at 2pm in the Islay Hall. If transport is required, please contact 
Morag MacDougall. 

6. The next Kirk Session Meeting will take place in the Islay Hall on 
Wednesday 13th June at 7.30pm.  Tea/Coffee will be available 
from 7pm. 

7. Gordon and Maureen would like to thank the “SATURDAY 
TRIPPERS” who donated £68 for Mary’s Meals. From what we 
have heard you all had a great day at New Lanark Village. THANK 
YOU. 

8. Pastoral Committee: would all elders please return completed 
pastoral forms (enclosed with district books) to Morag 
MacDougall or the roll keepers. 

9. Summer Coffee Mornings are now being held in the Islay Hall 
from 10am – 11.30am every Tuesday until the end of August. 
The cost is £2, payable at the door. Proceeds go towards the 
church bus. Come along and bring your friends. All are welcome. 
Keep in touch with everyone during the holiday period. 
Gentlemen will run the coffee morning on the 7th August. If you 
would like to help, please get in touch with May Gordon. 

10. Please note there will be no Soup & Sandwich Lunches during 
June, July and August but everyone is warmly invited to join the 



coffee mornings on Tuesdays instead. Lunches will resume in 
September. 

11. A Food bank Collection will be held today and on Sunday 17th 
June in conjunction with the Gourock Schools and Churches 
collection. Tins and dried goods can be handed in, as usual, to the 
church today and next Sunday. If it is more convenient, goods can 
be left on the platform of the Arran Hall during the week. We look 
forward to the usual very generous support for this ongoing 
need. Goods will be uplifted by van on Friday 22nd June. 

12. Gourock Garden Party: After the success of previous years, we 
will be running another stall at this year’s Gourock Garden Party 
which will be held on Sunday 17th June 2018. Again, we are asking 
you to help by donating goods/gifts that can be used for the 
tombola. It can be anything from toiletries and chocolates, jars of 
sauce to tins of beans and anything in between! Donations can 
be handed to either of the Morvens or handed in at the doors on 
a Sunday morning until the day. Volunteers are needed to help 
run the stall, so if anyone can spare an hour or two please speak 
to Morven Jnr. or Snr. on a Sunday or phone 01475 713406. 

13. Community Interests: The money donated to Children in 
Poverty Inverclyde, from our foreign currency collection, will be 
used to fund activity vouchers for the 20 families (including 45 
children) who are visiting Hunter’s Quay Holiday Village in the 
first week of July. 

14. Intimations for next week – please email 
secretary@ogachurch.org.uk by Wednesday evening. 
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